
Door Replacement for Geneseo High School 

Bid Approval 

March 12, 2009 

 
 Bids for door replacement at Geneseo High School were received and 
opened on Friday, March 6, 2009 at 2:00 P.M. at the Unit Office. See the 
“BID TAB” sheet for a complete listing of bidders and their bids.  Listed 
below is a brief summary of the bid that will be recommended to the Board 
at this meeting: 
 
 Base bid – lowest bidder:  Fineline  

 
 Base bid amount:   $7,980.00    
  
 

The installation of the new doors is expected to begin as soon as 
school is out in June of 2009.  This bid includes the removal and disposal of 
the existing doors, and the installation of two new doors.  These doors will 
be exterior doors that are located on the northwest side of the building by the 
restrooms.  

 
I recommend that the Geneseo CUSD #228 Board of Education accept 

the bid of $7,980.00 from Fineline. 
 

 

Jack Schlindwein, Director of Operations 
 
 



BID TAB    

Doors for Geneseo H.S. for Geneseo CUSD #228

 Bid Date: March 6, 2009

BASE

BIDDERS BID

Fineline

212 S. State St. $7,980.00

Geneseo, IL  61254

Centennial Contractors of the Q.C., Inc.

1505 46th Ave. $9,950.00

Moline, IL  61265


